
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you are excited as this agenda as we are! Discuss topics with your 

colleagues and our knowledgeable presenters that will benefit you and your 

patients. Please plan to join us for 2 days of inspirational and relevant topics on 

November 5th and 6th. 

Register Now! 

Have Questions? 

Birdie Pauley 

Phone: 802-223-7898  

Email: bpauley@vtmd.org 
 

www.vtmd.org 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/208th-vms-annual-and-collaborative-meeting-tickets-164335432703
mailto:bpauley@vtmd.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jessa Barnard is the current 

Vermont Medical Society 

Executive Director. 

Devon Green is the Vice 

President of Governmental 

Relations at Vermont 

Association of Hospitals and 

Health Systems (VAHHS). 

Mary Kate Mohlman, is the 

Vermont Director of Public 

Policy as the Bi-State 

Primary Care Association 

Greta Spottswood, M.D., MPH 

is a Child and Adolescent 

Psychiatrist and leader in the 

Child Psychiatry Consultation 

Clinic at The Community 

Health Centers of Burlington.  

Evan Eyler, M.D. is an 

Associate Professor of 

Psychiatry and Family 

Medicine at the Larner 

College of Medicine. 

 

 

Erica Gibson, M.D. is an 

Adolescent Primary Care 

Physician, Adolescent Medical 

Specialist, and Assistant 

Professor at The University of 

Vermont. 

Mirna Valerio is a 

bestselling author, 

ultrarunner, and speaker. 

 

 

Kim Blake, M.D. is a 

practicing obstetrician – 

gynecologist in Burlington, 

Vermont. 

 

 

David Kaminsky, M.D. is 

pulmonary and critical care  

physician at The University of 

Vermont and a Professor at 

the Larner College of Medicine 

 

 

Becca Bell, M.D. is a 

pediatric critical care 

physician and Assistant 

Professor at The University 

of Vermont. 

 

 
Doug Wysockey – Johnson, 

is the Executive Director at 

Lumunos. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

Awarded for leading with compassion, 
commitment, and candor, made even more 

evident during the pandemic 

Awarded for outstanding commitment to health 
equity ensuring that immigrants, refugees, and 
black and brown community members received 

accurate, sensitive, and timely information 
regarding the COVID-19 vaccine 

 

Awarded for dedication to Vermont’s 

children and communities, most recently 

leading the COVID-19 vaccination effort 

Awarded for outstanding leadership  
and patient centered care in the  

treatment of substance use disorder 
 

Awarded for being on the forefront of advocating  
for children’s safety and well-being, even more 

apparent during the COVID-19 pandemic 
 


